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Consumption

Dear [Vlr. Rahman

The purpose of this communication is to formally apprise your esteemed office of
the outcomes derived from the second study conducted on the impact of pressure
cookers on LPG consumption as presented to you on 1 April at your office and
suggest a revised refill cycle for the LpG distribution.

Based on the findings of the study, UNHCR intends to modify its refill cycle by
establishing a distinct refill schedule tailored to each household size, thereby
enhancing targeting. The revised refill schedule, outlined below, is informed by the
aforementioned pressure cooker study and the observed LpG consumption
patterns at the household level.
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1 49 52
2 49 52
3 49 47
4 43 45
5 43 43
6 38 39
7 38 36
8 32 33
I 32 31
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On behalf of UNHCR Bangladesh, I thank you for the continued support to the
Rohingya response in and for the close cooperation between the Government of
Bangladesh and UNHCR.

Yours sincerely,

Akasaka
Head of Operations


